
 

WKSF - World Kettlebell Sport Federation  
Legal Headquarter: via San Martino 3/5 - Nosate (MI)      /      Operating Office: IKLTC Academy  Via Crocifisso 30 - Castano Primo (MI) 

Cod. Fiscale: 93043730154   /  cell. 320-946.5503 / tel.0331-890.290  /  e-mail: president.wksf@gmail.com   /   www.wksf.site 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Prot. 003/2020                                                                                                                               2nd of march 2020 

                                                                                                                                                            

 

WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP 2020 
COVID-19 DESIESE SITUATION 

 

Dear friends, 

As known of all of you the World is on alert of the global situation of VIRUS COVID-19 and 
proliferation of the number of cases around world, in Europe, in Italy with 1128 confirmed cases 
and in Spain 45 confirmed cases (info). 

In Spain and with many sport events occurring during next days and weeks, several regions already 
suspended, postponed or denied any spectator to enter as prevention to stop the increase in 
number of new cases. Also, it´s an unknown information about all big events around world will 
happen in 2020, as Olympic Games in Japan where postponed all volunteers training program 
(info). However, didn´t cancel the event. 

The World Kettlebell Sport Federation, without any World, Europe or Spanish mandatory 
information and guideline to cancel all events will keep the World Championship 2020 (in Spain) 
and all our events during 2020. 

However, the WKSF would like to warn all representatives and teams to not buy any flight during 
next days. It´s your decision to book all athletes flights and hotels, but we would like to inform you 
to wait a little longer. We believe, with our host in Spain, to have more information during next 
times, it´s only in June but WKSF will not assume any responsibility if under governmental orders 
the WC2020 will not be able to be realized or must be postponed. 

 

Members of: 

Our Sport FROM ALL & TO ALL 
our Mission, Values & Vision 

 

https://www.who.int/docs/default-source/coronaviruse/situation-reports/20200301-sitrep-41-covid-19.pdf?sfvrsn=6768306d_2
https://www.japantimes.co.jp/sports/2020/02/22/olympics/tokyo-2020-organizers-postpone-volunteer-training-due-covid-19-outbreak/#.Xl0sh0rgq00
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The WKSF and Board Direction would like to see you to continue training, preparing to WC2020, 
continue with all program training with your coaches and mark your agenda to receive all you in 
Spain. Also, and following the WHO, the WKSF would like to alert you and your awareness to: 

- do not be in a big crowd 

- if with any symptoms of flu call your emergency service 

- if with any symptoms of flu call follow your national Covid-19 protocol 

- Wash your hands 

- With any symptoms do not go to your gym 

 

WKSF will bring you more information during next days/weeks. All situation and decisions will be 
assumed following the Spanish or International guidelines. 

 

With friendship, 

 

Milan, 2nd march 2020 

 

 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

   _____________________________ 

                    WKSF President 

                           Oleh Ilika 

 
_________________________ 

    WKSF Secretary General                                                      

         Eduardo Fonseca 

 

 


